Minutes of the Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville
May 11, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Chair Jeff Rubin at 5:09 p.m. at Village Hall. In
attendance were Rev. Wood, Mr. Slade, Mr. Ross, and Ms. Bonnie Hull. Ms. Kay Hull also
attended.

The minutes of the meeting of April 13 were approved as circulated.

Mr. Slade said that he had made an appointment to meet with Tim Lukazewski of
Ellenville High School at the end of the following week concerning the public awareness
campaign, including possible signage for the Blueberry Festival.

Mr. Slade reported that the Village Attorney and the Village Code Enforcement Officer
had raised some concerns about the new Village and Town Historic Preservation Codes and had
sent some suggested revisions to Mr. Slade. He had responded and had suggested a meeting with
everyone present to resolve any outstanding issues. He will let the Commissioners know if and
when a meeting is scheduled.

The Commissioners discussed Ulster County Tourism’s historic events calendar and
suggested that we should try to get our events included on their calendar. Mr. Slade reported that
the Cragsmoor Free Library would be holding a historic house tour on October 10 and suggested
that the Commission co-sponsor the event and also include several designated Village and Town
landmarks.

The next meeting of the Commission will take place on June 8 at 5:00 p.m. in Village
Hall.
The meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey C. Slade, Secretary



